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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 

Beginning of the Quiet Period | 4Q22 

 

São Paulo, January 31, 2023 | Kepler Weber S/A (B3: KEPL3), holding company of the Kepler Weber 

Group, the leader in grain storage and post-harvest equipment in Latin America, announces that on 

February 1st, 2023 it will initiate a quiet period. As from this date, inclusive, the Investor Relations team 

is prevented from commenting on information with respect to the fourth quarter earnings. As usual, 

matters not related to this specific period will continue to be discussed. This measure is designed to 

guarantee the greatest equitability as well as adhering to best market practices. 

Disclosure of the earnings results will be on February 15th, 2023, following the end of market trading, at 

which time the quiet period will terminate. The conference call ill be held on February 16th, 2023, at 08:00 

a.m. (EDT) All information will be filed with the Brazilian Securities and Exchange Commission (CVM) 

and the São Paulo Stock Exchange (B3) and will be available in our website immediately after the 

disclosure. 

For further information, please contact the Investor Relations department: (11) 4873-0302 or 

ri.kepler@kepler.com.br. 
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